
From:SM-NE-Consultations (NE)
Sent:Tue, 22 Dec 2020 15:38:25 +0000
To:planning
Subject:Re: 20/01242/FULM

Dear Ms Whitfield

 

Our ref:   338252

Your ref: 20/01242/FULM

 

Thank you for your consultation.

 

Natural England has previously commented on this proposal and made comments to the authority in our 
letter dated 31 July 2020 (our ref 322537).

 

The advice provided in our previous response applies equally to this amendment although we made no 
objection to the original proposal.

 

The proposed amendments to the original application are unlikely to have significantly different impacts 
on the natural environment than the original proposal.  

 

Should the proposal be amended in a way which significantly affects its impact on the natural 
environment then, in accordance with Section 4 of the Natural Environment and Rural Communities Act 
2006, Natural England should be consulted again.  Before sending us the amended consultation, please 
assess whether the changes proposed will materially affect any of the advice we have previously 
offered.  If they are unlikely to do so, please do not re-consult us.

Yours sincerely

 

Joanne Widgery

Natural England



Consultation Service

Hornbeam House

Crewe Business Park, Electra Way,

Crewe, Cheshire, CW1 6GJ

 

Tel: 0300 060 3900

Email:  consultations@naturalengland.org.uk

www.gov.uk/natural-england

 

During the current coronavirus situation, Natural England staff are working remotely and from some 

offices to provide our services and support our customers and stakeholders. Although some offices 

and our Mail Hub are now open, please continue to send any documents by email or contact us by 

phone to let us know how we can help you. See the latest news on the coronavirus at 

http://www.gov.uk/coronavirus and Natural England’s regularly updated operational update at 

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/operational-update-covid-19.   

Wash hands. Cover face. Make space.
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This email and any attachments is intended for the named recipient only. If you have received it 
in error you have no authority to use, disclose, store or copy any of its contents and you should 
destroy it and inform the sender. Whilst this email and associated attachments will have been 
checked for known viruses whilst within the Natural England systems, we can accept no 
responsibility once it has left our systems. Communications on Natural England systems may be 
monitored and/or recorded to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful 
purposes. 


